
LE SUEUR COUNTY BOARD OF COMMISSIONERS
MEETING AGENDA

April 10, 2018

1. 9:00 a.m. Le Sueur County Ditches 16, 28, 26, 37, 41, 43, 44, 48, 60, 61 and 65 
Informational Meeting

2. CD16 Lien
a. RE: Recommend a 22% lien in the amount of $60,905.96 to be spread over 7 

years beginning with taxes payable in 2019.  The interest rate is 4% with a 
$10.00 minimum and $100 or less to be paid in one installment.  The lien will 
be filed December 14, 2018.  

b. RE: Timeline

3. CD26
a. RE: Recommend a 2350% lien in the amount of $12,317.58 to be spread over 3 

years beginning with taxes payable in 2019.  The interest rate is 4% with a 
$10.00 minimum and $100 or less to be paid in one installment.  The lien will 
be filed December 14, 2018.  

b. RE: Timeline
c. RE: Redetermination of Benefits Discussion

4. CD28 Lien
a. RE: Recommend a 625% lien in the amount of $16,385.46 to be spread over 3 

years beginning with taxes payable in 2019.  The interest rate is 4% with a 
$10.00 minimum and $100 or less to be paid in one installment.  The lien will 
be filed December 14, 2018.  

b. RE: Timeline

5. CD37
a. RE: Recommend a 50% lien in the amount of $20,159.26 to be spread over 5 

years beginning with taxes payable in 2019.  The interest rate is 4% with a 



$10.00 minimum and $100 or less to be paid in one installment.  The lien will 
be filed December 14, 2018.  

b. RE: Timeline
c. RE: Redetermination of Benefits Discussion

6. CD41
a. RE: Recommend a 485% lien in the amount of $56,935.43 to be spread over 8 

years beginning with taxes payable in 2019.  The interest rate is 4% with a 
$10.00 minimum and $100 or less to be paid in one installment.  The lien will 
be filed December 14, 2018. 

b. RE: Timeline
c. RE: Redetermination of Benefits Discussion

7. CD43
a. RE: Recommend a 690% lien in the amount of $92,236.45 to be spread over 8 

years beginning with taxes payable in 2019.  The interest rate is 4% with a 
$10.00 minimum and $100 or less to be paid in one installment.  The lien will 
be filed December 14, 2018.  

b. RE: Timeline
c. RE: Redetermination of Benefits Discussion

8. CD44
a. RE: Recommend a 195% lien in the amount of $102,569.54 to be spread over 8 

years beginning with taxes payable in 2019.  The interest rate is 4% with a 
$10.00 minimum and $100 or less to be paid in one installment.  The lien will 
be filed December 14, 2018.  

b. RE: Timeline
c. RE: Redetermination of Benefits Discussion

9. CD48
a. RE: Recommend a 276% lien in the amount of $56,996.11 to be spread over 5 

years beginning with taxes payable in 2019.  The interest rate is 4% with a 
$10.00 minimum and $100 or less to be paid in one installment.  The lien will 
be filed December 14, 2018.  

b. RE: Timeline
c. RE: Redetermination of Benefits Discussion

10. CD60
a. RE: Recommend a 116% lien in the amount of $71,130.15 to be spread over 6 

years beginning with taxes payable in 2019.  The interest rate is 4% with a 



$10.00 minimum and $100 or less to be paid in one installment.  The lien will 
be filed December 14, 2018.  

b. RE: Timeline
c. RE: Redetermination of Benefits Discussion

11. CD61
a. RE: Recommend a 60% lien in the amount of $10,351.10 to be spread over 2 

years beginning with taxes payable in 2019.  The interest rate is 4% with a 
$10.00 minimum and $100 or less to be paid in one installment.  The lien will 
be filed December 14, 2018.  

b. RE: Timeline
c. RE: Redetermination of Benefits Discussion

12. CD65
a. RE: Recommend a 35% lien in the amount of $10,308.65 to be spread over 2 

years beginning with taxes payable in 2019.  The interest rate is 4% with a 
$10.00 minimum and $100 or less to be paid in one installment.  The lien will 
be filed December 14, 2018.  

b. RE: Timeline
c. RE: Redetermination of Benefits Discussion

13. Liens


